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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Prohibits any disposal of Tennessee Wildlife Resources Agency 

(TWRA) surplus property from occurring by public auction or sale under sealed bid until 30 or 

more days have passed from the date notice is first posted on the internet. 

 

Prohibits any TWRA employee, immediate family of the employee, and someone working on 

an employee’s behalf, from purchasing surplus property from the TWRA; however, such non-

employees may purchase such surplus property for their own use. Authorizes the executive 

director of the TWRA to terminate the employment of an employee who violates this 

prohibition.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• This legislation may prevent employees of the TWRA from receiving real or conceived 

preferential treatment regarding the disposal of surplus TWRA property; however, any 

impact on the sale value of properties is estimated to be not significant.    

• This legislation will not have a significant impact on the amount of surplus TWRA 

property available for sale in this state. 

• Any fiscal impact on state or local government will be not significant.    

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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